Dear Parent/Guardian:

Moozie the Cow was introduced to your child today. Moozie is very special CﬁllJror\g
because she teaches children about kindness-focusing on being kind s Cl Q
e toself kl T\ IO\ SS
e to others
e to animals 1\@tWOFK
e toearth
Being kind in this context is:
e sharing
e taking turns
e helping
e saying kind words

Animals will benefit by caring for their well-being. Being kind to the earth will help children
learn how people affect the environment from a child's perspective.

This outstanding framework of kindness provides your child with cognitive skills, language,
physical, social, emotional, and creative expression.

Home involvement is a helpful component of the Moozie curriculum. You can support in-class
learning by observing and praising kind behavior at home.

Thank you for helping Moozie the Cow teach your child kindness. Moozie is the ambassador of
kindness for the Children's Kindness Network. For more information-http://www.moozie.com

Sincerely,



